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 Church Law Society Evening Event in Prague 
 

We reported on the very successful evening event on 22nd November 2018 in the previous 
issue of the Newsletter. Meanwhile, we received an album of photos from the event, from 
which we select the following pictures: 
 

 
Prof. Ignác Antonín Hrdina presents his book Teorie kanonického práva [Theory of Canon 

Law], published this year, in which the author celebrated a significant life anniversary: the 

65
th

 birthday.  

Photo Antonín Krč 
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Dr. Miloš Szabo, co-author of the book Teorie kanonického práva [Theory of Canon Law], 

performs author's reading.  

Photo Antonín Krč 

 

 
Associate Professor Stanislav Přibyl presents his book The Early Church Order. Beginnings 

of Formation of Canon Law (written in English) and Die Rechtsstellung der Kirchen und 

Religionsgesellschaften in Tschechien (written in German).  

Photo Antonín Krč 
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Duo semplice, Lukáš Dobrodinský (harp) and Vít Homér (flute), before their performance. 

Photo Antonín Krč 

 
A short message from the memorable evening event of our Society was posted on our website 
under the Series of Lectures in Prague http://spcp.prf.cuni.cz/en/series-of-lectures-in-prague/. 
See also the Photo Gallery http://spcp.prf.cuni.cz/en/photo-gallery/. 
 
 

Church Law Society Website in Italian Language 
 
A few days ago, we introduced Italian translation of selected information from the Czech and 
English website at http://spcp.prf.cuni.cz/it/. 

 

 

Cooperation with Pontifical Council for Legislative Texts 
 

The Church Law Society has been sending the 
Church Law Review to this Pontifical Council 
since 2010. We are pleased that the Pontifical 
Council has also sent us the complete editions 
of its Communicationes periodic from 1972 to 
2017. 
 

 

 



4 

Fourth Year of Prague Dialogues on Church and State Relations 

Prepared 
 
The Church Law Society, in cooperation with the Faculty of Law of the Charles University in 
Prague, prepares for 12th–16th June 2019 an international conference on the topic  

 

Spiritual Care in Public Institutions. 
 

The conference language is English. All invited active participants confirmed their presence.  
 
Specifically: 
Prof. Mark Hill QC (London) 
Prof. Francis Messner (Strasbourg) 
Prof. Gerhard Robbers (Trier) 
Prof. Piotr Stanisz (Lublin) 
Prof. Balázs Schanda (Budapest) 
Prof. Adrian Loretan (Luzern) 
Prof. Damián Němec (Olomouc) 
Prof. Wolfgang Wieshaider (Vienna) 
Dr. Martin Šabo (Trnava). 
 
 

European Consortium for Church and State Research Opened 

New Website 
  
The new version of the Consortium’s web site has been published. You can visit the site in the 
domain http://www.churchstate.eu/ . 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Merry Christmas to all readers of the Newsletter. 
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